WYOMING COUNTY PA m REPUBLICAN COMMITTEE

The Wyoming County Republican Committee met on April 26, 2022 at the Moose Lodge at 6:34PM.

This was followed by the Pledge of Allegiance, led by Joe Peters. Roll call was taken and showed 22 members
and numerous guests present.

A correction was noted to the minutes dated March 15, 2022. “The next meeting will be March 15, 2022. Place
to be determined” needs to be removed. Susan Gilpin made a motion to accept minutes with correction, this
was seconded by Marge Krause. Motion carried.

Treasurer’s Report was emailed to members to be reviewed.

Old Business
e Davis mentioned Senator Lisa Baker and Representative Tina Pickett were very pleased with petition
signatures. Both candidates had approximately 700 signatures from Wyoming County and the most
signatures for each race within the state.
e Jeannette Kitlan updated us on our Facebook page. We have 900 followers and encourages everyone
to keep sharing. 1,000 is a big milestone in the social media world. We reached 7,600 people this
month with over 2,000 engaging.

New Business

e Becca talked about The Memorial Day Parade. Line up behind Curry Donuts at 9AM for parade at 10AM
on 5/30. All are encouraged and welcome to join. A 4X4 sign is needed for primary election winners (to
be used at parades and events all year), candy and dog treats for the parade. A motion was made by
Donna Spudis and seconded by Gregg Yunko to spend $400 for all of above. Motion carried.

e Davis mentioned Bradford County Headquarters will open Friday 4/29 at 1PM. It is located on Route 6
Towanda in the old M&T Bank.

e Rick updated on the golf tournament. It will be at Shadowbrook, 7/22 at 12:00PM. He emailed flyers
and signup sheets to all members.

e Davis mentioned the Meet & Greet with Dan Meuser that was held at Perkins on 4/25.

e Davis handed out Ballot Security Now cards. Doug McLinko, Bradford County Commissioner is a board
member. The website is BallotSecurityNow.org

e Davis talked about the upcoming Meet & Greet with Jeff Bartos on 5/10.

e Donna Spudis, WCCRW President talked about their Spring Dinner. It is at Greenley’s BBQ on 4/30.
Meet & Greet candidates begins at 1:00 and lunch at 2:00. If anyone did not receive an invitation and
would like to be included on future dinners, please see Donna. Donna is looking for ideas to publicly
support our local police officers. If you have any ideas please let her know.

Next meeting will be held on May 24.
Marge Krause made a motion seconded by Donna Spudis to pay for use of the hall.

Rick Wilbur made a motion that was seconded by Joe Peters to adjourn meeting. Meeting adjourned at
7:18PM.

Respectfully submitted,
Rebecca McClain



